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SUBJECT:  Fiduciary Liability Insurance

Backeground

At the October 5, 2012 DCMC meeting, Member Donawa reported on her attendance at the
2012 NAGDCA conference, where she received information regarding fiduciary liability
insurance. The DCMC directed Staff to investigate the options and report back at a future
meeting.

Issue

Staff has obtained information regarding the terms and cost of other government entities’
fiduciary liability insurance coverage. This information is summatized in the comparison chart
in Attachment “A.” In addition, preliminary quotes were obtained from Alliant Insurance
Services, who provide insurance setvices to the County’s Risk Pool. Staff has added these
quotes (for both $5 million and $10 million in coverage) to the comparison chatt in
Attachment A.

Recommended Action

Staff is recommending that the DCMC authorize Staff to pursue a fiduciaty liability
insurance policy for $5 million in coverage.

The recommended action will allow Staff to continue working with insurance cartiers to
procure a fiduciary lability insurance policy. Staff believes that $5 million should meet the
needs of the DCMC based on the comparable government entities in Attachment “A.”



